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Dear All 

 

The Inauguration of first year classes of 2022 admission batch is scheduled on 

Saturday, the 10
th
 of December 2022 from 10.30 AM onwards in the main auditorium. 

You are hereby invited to attend the programme and partake in the lunch thereafter. All 

the classes for both UG & PG programmes stands cancelled on this day.  

 

Several committees have been constituted to ensure smooth conduct of the 

inauguration programme. I request you to extend a helping hand to the committee 

members and make this programme a grand success. 

 

 

                                        
Prof. Rakesh S.G. 
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